
 
November 7, 2022  
 
Dear UCDSB Parents and Guardians, 
 
The provincial government and the Canadian Union of Public Employees (CUPE) have 
announced today that they will continue to negotiate a contract. CUPE confirmed that 
members will reinstate services and return to schools, starting tomorrow – Tuesday, 
Nov. 8.  

Therefore, our schools will reopen to students again tomorrow (Tuesday, Nov. 8) and 
classes will resume as usual.  

We know that this labour action has caused disruptions for families, and we hope 
that an agreement can be reached between CUPE and the provincial government.  
 
We look forward to welcoming our students back to our schools tomorrow.  

 
Thank you, 
Upper Canada District School Board  
 


